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November 2010 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday November 19th, 2010
                   LOCATION:    Boston Fire Headquarters
                                          Memorial Hall

                                          115 Southampton Street  
                            TIME:     2000 Hours             

                  PROGRAM:     Presentation by BFD Director of Transportation  
                                          Shawn Herlihy.

October 2010 Meeting

The October meeting was our second meeting held at the Iron Workers Hall. Member Chris Silver presented a program on the recent 5th alarm fire along Hampton Beach and the challenges faced by responding units.
November Entertainment

Our entertainment this month will be provided by BFD Director of Transportation Shawn Herlihy. We will be given a tour of the shops and then retire back to Memorial Hall where Mr. Herlihy will then speak about the BFD apparatus fleet and up coming plans. We will also sound Box 52 for the 138th anniversary of the Great Boston Fire.
Election of Officers

The following Officers and Directors were elected for the 2010-2011 year: President: Owen Carrigan, Vice President: David Parr, Secretary: Michael Kass, Treasurer: William Wilderman, Directors Tom Tully and Rick Cutts. 

New Members
The Officers and Board of Directors would like to welcome new members James R. Wall and Kevin Kiley to our Organization. Welcome aboard! 

Collation Committee
The President would like to thank Frank Barry for stepping up to work with Dennis Moody on providing refreshments at our meetings. Thanks again Frank.

Thanksgiving Wishes
As you gather with friends and families to give thanks, please remember all those service men and women who are away from loved ones and in harm’s way this Thanksgiving.
Weather Cancellation
It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, along with e-mails being sent out. Life in New England!
Reminders
· Meeting Friday November 19th, 2010 at 2000 hrs. Boston Fire Headquarters 115 Southampton Street.
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